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From: Centrline@aol.com
To: Brown Gary; Wright Jerry; Nordstrom Ritchie; Roberts John; Sasso Ron
Cc: pat@nwemanagement.com; srcc@gwtc.net; Kooiker Sam; Davis Dave
Subject: PW CMTE ITEM # 18
Date: Monday, February 13, 2012 2:25:52 PM

Hi
 
Item 18 is a request by the Founders Park North (FPN) project to waive – at least temporarily
– the sidewalk requirement noted. It’s important that Lot 1 become a transferable piece of
property in order to keep the financing package on track.
 
It’s worth remembering that these developers took the old packing plant site and transformed
it into the very attractive office complex it is today, using a very modest TID. 
 
They now plan to take what was a “rubble site” to the north and transform it into an equally
attractive up-scale townhome project, without any city money except for oversize cost
reimbursement.
 
FPN has yet to integrate their proposed footprint into a cohesive vehicular / pedestrian
environment that will work with all existing paths. This will take at least a couple of months.
 
But most importantly, the city has the ability to order in sidewalk at any time.
 
FPN request the city waive the requirement for sidewalk at this time with the caveat that it
could be ordered built in the future.
 
I plan to attend the PW meeting to answer any questions Thanks
 
LMK for FPN
(Pat Tlustos; Mike Tennyson)
 
CENTERLINE
Lawrence M. Kostaneski, PE
2040 West Main Street - Suite 211
Rapid City, South Dakota 57702
Ph: 605.341.3193 Fx: 605.341.3358
centrline@aol.com
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